
 
          New Lenox School District 122 
       Presents A Free Cyber-Smart Parent 
  Presentation with Detective Rich Wistocki 
 

        
    

 
 

Texting, Sexting and Cyberbullying … 

Learn how to keep your children safe   
On-line and on their cell phones!! 

 
Date and Time: Monday, December 11th from 6:30pm-8:00pm  

Location: Martino Junior High Gymnasium 
Address: 731 East Joliet Highway, New Lenox 

Please RSVP to hbebej@nlsd122.org by Monday, December 4th  
if you are interested in attending. 

 
Interact with Detective Rich Wistocki and hear important NEW information about what kids are doing 
on their cell phones and online. This presentation will empower parents to better understand their 
children. Our evolving world of technology demands that we keep on top of things and Detective 
Wistocki is an expert in the field of Internet safety. His involvement in high profile cases and key 
legislation makes him one of the most sought-after speakers in this critical area. Don’t miss this great 
opportunity to bring your questions and concerns to him in a more informal setting. 
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